## THE PRIME MINISTER



République de Vanuatu

## LE PREMIER MINISTRE

PRG Immimart Limited 109-111, Gloucester Road, Room 2301, Tung Wai Commercial Building, Wanchai, Hong Kong. (Attn: Mr. Timothy Cheung (CEO) & Mr. Jimmy NG (COO))

10th of March 2021

## Letter of appreciation

Dear Mr. Cheung & Mr. NG,

In my capacity as Prime Minister of Republic of Vanuatu, I would like to extend my gratitude to PRG Group for the excellent contribution to the country. The Government of Vanuatu thanks for your continuous support since 2011. We highly appreciate the professionalism and devotion of PRG Group in promoting the image of Vanuatu. Your group's remarkable marketing effort in Permanent Residence (PR) program, Vanuatu Economic Rehabilitation Program (VERP) and Vanuatu Contribution Program are impressive, and successfully assists Vanuatu Government to create substantial revenues to serve the needs of the country.

On behalf of the Vanuatu Government, I am looking forward to maintain our valuable cooperation in coming years. You would have all the support from us to have the continuity of both PR and VCP programs, it is assured that Vanuatu Government would keep on honoring the contracts and all relevant supplementary relating to PR and VCP contracts that we engaged since October 17, 2011.

Thanks again for the effort and support to the country. Wish we can meet soon in Port Vila once the Covid 19 pandemic is over.

Yours truly,

Hon. Bob Loughman (Melbur (MP)

**Prime Minister** 

The Government of the Republic of Vanuatu

c.c. Minister of Internal Affairs

Chairman of Citizenship Commission